Policy Statements – Business License Taxes


Issue: Business License Taxes

What the Sacramento Association of REALTORS® Says:

The Sacramento Association of REALTORS® is opposed to increasing business license taxes on REALTORS®.  REALTORS® need to be treated as employees for the sake of business licenses, not independent contractors.   
Background:

The Sacramento Association of REALTORS® believes taxes need to be proportional to business activity.  Business taxes should not be discriminatory, taxing a single transaction multiple times.  Case law established in Gipson v. Davis Realty Co., (1963) 215 Cal.App.190, 206-207 that in a broker agent relationship, the broker is the principle, and the agent is the salesperson.  The broker agent relationship is further established in the State of California Business and Professions Code section 10132, the real estate salesman… “is a natural person who for compensation or an expectation of compensation, is employed by a licensed real estate broker…”.
